ITEM 1
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 81
COUNCIL MEETING Oct. 29/73

1. Re: Letter Dated October 19, 1973 from Mr. R.H. Blackwood Barnet Highway

Appearing on the Agenda for the October 29, 1973 meeting of Council is a letter from Mr. R. H. Blackwood, Port Moody Clerk-Administrator, regarding Barnet Highway.

A staff report on the subject matter will be submitted to Council on November 5, 1973.

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

THAT Mr. R. H. Blackwood be advised that Council on November 5, 1973 will consider the City of Port Moody's resolution regarding widening of Barnet Highway.